

Active September Coming Soon!

Where did Summer go?

My summer flew by, I hope you have been enjoying yours!



Thank you, Arlene Alexander, for sharing this great photo of dinner and mentoring with Julia Lindow and Renna Kingsbury. Mentoring is an ongoing interaction between a more experienced pilot and a newer one, sharing stories and celebrating achievements. There may be someone at your airport looking for advice and encouragement - check it out!

We have so much in store as we roll into September and beyond.

Our business meeting will be held by Zoom on Monday, September 9th at 7pm.

Topic: ENE 99s September Meeting

Time: Sep 9, 2024 06:30 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81800280548?pwd=iz5ziETTj9a2ABHLKtBPxJ9umBNnfE.1

Meeting ID: 818 0028 0548

Passcode: 99

The following weekend we are supporting 2 events, 1 north and 1 south:

Beverly Air Show will be held September 14-15. We are looking for volunteers for an hour, a day, or both days. We will be selling items to raise money for our scholarship fund and sharing information about our organization. Please consider volunteering - we need you! Contact Jessie Zuberek (jessie.zuberek@gmail.com) or Jann Clark (jannclark99@yahoo.com) to volunteer.



Cape Cod Airfield will be celebrating its 95th Anniversary on Saturday, September 14th. We will also be selling items for our scholarship fund and sharing information about our organization and may have a fun activity for children. Contact Beth Young (elizabethyoung 1989@gmail.com) if you can volunteer here.

September 14-October 14: Fly the New England Fall Flying Adventure. This year, our Chapter is hosting the Section Fundraiser. A dedicated team has worked hard to build a fun flying adventure. Please share the flyer at airports and FBOs, as well as with other pilot groups. This is a fun adventure that you can fly at your own pace. Fly to 1 airport or to all 6 airports. The more tickets purchased and airports flown to, the more chances you will have at winning a prize. You do not need to fly to participate in the fundraiser. Everyone is invited to our awards

ceremony at Mansfield on Saturday 10/26. (We will be looking for members to donate appetizers and desserts for this at our next meeting)

Print posters, sign up and find more info on the Fall Flying Adventure here:

http://www.womenpilotsene.org/FallFlyingAdventureENE99s.html



<u>+_+_+</u>

The New England Fall Section Meeting will be held in Portsmouth, NH October 18-19. Look for details to be out soon on this event.

Partner with Women in Aviation and inspire the next generation of aviatrices at Girls in Aviation Day.

There are 2 events on 2 different weekends, 9/7 at PYM and 9/21&22 at Hudson, MA. \Girls in Aviation Day is an annual event that has steadily grown from 3,200 participants in 2015 to over 30,000 participants in 31 countries last year!





Contact Beth Young at (774) 228-3049 if you can volunteer at Plymouth on 9/7. Share this flyer from the link below with local airports, schools, libraries, and youth organizations,

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UY_WMPUti7AnM-6sGRhkW52BaiK-DhaQ/view?usp=sharing



September 21st and 22nd American Heritage Museum 568 Main St. Hudson, MA

The Boston Chapter of Women in Aviation is reaching out to the New England 99's about Girls in Aviation Day! We are hosting a two day event on Saturday September 21st + 22nd at the American Heritage Museum, Hudson MA.

We would love to invite all 99's to participate as we are planning to have plenty of hands-on activities such as a VFR sectional scavenger hunt, flight planning, weight and balance, learning the phonetic alphabet + more!

It would be awesome to have female pilots leading these activities and inspiring the next generation of aviatrices!

Click here to get more information

To volunteer contact Kerri Fingerson (603) 475-1505.



Scholarships:

https://www.ninety-nines.org/scholarships.htm

Get ready for the rollout of our 2025 Scholarship Program. It's never too early to line up good recommendations for our scholarships. The application window for the Chapter scholarships will open soon. The New England Section also has a \$3000 Scholarship. Check out all the information on our scholarship page:

http://www.womenpilotsene.org/ScholarshipENE99s.html

If you are working on your private pilot license, consider applying

for the Fall First Wings Award - Deadline is October 1st! The 99s awards hundreds of thousands of dollars in scholarships annually. Deadline for the Amelia Earhart scholarships is January 1st. For more information see this link: https://www.ninety-nines.org/scholarships.htm



We will plan a regular Saturday morning fly-in Chapter meeting on Saturday November 9th. If you would like to host the meeting at your airport, please reach out to Beth Young.

+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+

Here are the links to our websites and social media. If you are flying, please share some eye candy with us on social media, or email Rachel Spates at rachel.spates@gmail.com and she will post them for you!

ENE Website: ENE Chapter 99's

Section Website: Women Pilots New England | New England Section

of The Ninety-Nines

99s International Website: https://www.ninety-nines.org

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/ene99s/

X (Twitter): https://twitter.com/ene99s

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ene99s

Blue Skies!

Beth Young

Chair ENE

SPAM ALERT!

If you recently received an e-mail allegedly from me asking for money, IT WAS NOT FROM ME! Report it as spam and delete it. Thank you.

Beth

friend on Facebook | forward to a friend

unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences